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February 9, 2014 

My name is Karen Cleary and I am representing the new Prince of Wales Vocational and Technical Education 

Center, located in Klawock, Alaska. 

Our center will be completed in April 2014 and we will begin to offer courses in September 2014. 

Our Board has stakeholders representing 4 school districts, 8 municipalities, 4 Alaska Native Corporations, 4 

tribal governments, regional industries, health care providers, the Forest Service, and others. 

I am requesting that our Center be added to the list of Regional Technical Centers to receive the funding 

referred to in Senate Bill 93, in the same percentage as the other Regional Technical Centers (3%). 

Thank you for your time. ~m 
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